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October, 2015  

 

To, 

Editorial Coordinator, 

Biological Systems: Open Access, 

ISSN: 2167-1168 

 

 

 

Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Biological Systems: Open Access 

 

Dear Journal Coordinator, 

 

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Biological 

Systems: Open Access, a renowned periodical in Nursing sciences and allowing the journal to display my 

affiliation details at journal’s website. 

 

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in 

favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Regards, 

 

Name: Sreenivasulu Chintala 

Designation: Associate Research Professor 

Current Affiliation: Indiana University-Purdue University 

Country: USA 

Contact Email: srchinta@iu.edu 

Contact Number:317-278-7763 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor-In-Chief: 

Edmund B Rucker  

University of Kentucky 

USA 
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From: Chintala, Sreenivasulu [mailto:Sreenivasulu.Chintala@RoswellPark.org]  
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2015 12:45 AM 
To: Editor - Biological Systems: Open Access 
Cc: srchinta@iu.edu 
Subject: RE: Editor Acceptance Letter 
 
Hi Layne, 
 
 
 
I am happy to be on the editorial board. Please find the attached acceptance letter with my updated 
address and contact information. I recently moved to Indiana University-Purdue University, Indianapolis 
working as Associate Research Professor in Department of Medicine in the division of 
Hematology/Oncology. Please contact( srchinta@iu.edu<mailto:srchinta@iu.edu>) if you need any  
additional information. 
 
 
 
I would like to thank Dr. Edmund B Rucker  Editor in Chief for providing this opportunity. 
 
 
 
Thank you very much 
 
 
 
Dr. Sreenivasulu Chintala Ph.D 
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